

Dear Parent/Carers

Easyfunding Page

Over recent years, schools have suffered significantly due to cuts in their budget. Many schools have had to explore how to raise additional funds to enable them to provide experiences and activities that will enrich their pupils' lives.

As a school, we have been very fortunate in that over the last few years we have been able to carry out fundraising events in school thanks to the support and hard work of staff, a very active PTFA and the commitment of our parents/carers.

Sadly, under the current circumstances schools are not able to hold their usual fundraising events.

However, there is a way that we can still work together to raise funds for our children. It is by having an Easy funding page.

How does it work?

Easyfundraising turns your everyday online shopping into free donations for our school. How? Just start your online shopping first at easyfundraising, then shop as normal. Our retailers will then make a small donation to say "thank you".

This is something we have tried before but it was not as successful as we had hoped. However, we are now doing a lot more shopping online so fingers crossed it will be more successful this time.

What we would like you to do

When you shop online go to the easyfunding page first, type in the retailer you are looking for, do your shopping and they will do the rest.

Please see the link for details:

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/birklandsprimaryschool/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=cpl

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs C Smith

Head of School